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KLOPMAN FACING THE CORONAVIRUS EMERGENCY 
The company has adopted very stringent safety measures inside the Frosinone plant in order to guarantee workers’ health, production continuity and also to meet customer needs in the healthcare sector.
Frosinone 18th March: In this moment of great concern for all of Italy and Europe, Klopman is committed every day to ensure production continuity in strict adherence to safety measures, in order to protect the health of all its workers. 
The company has in fact registered the need in recent days for new supplies of fabrics within the health sector in order to produce individual protective garments intended primarily for National Health Services. This will require an increased productive effort to ensure quality protective fabrics for all medical and paramedical staff in the front line of the fight against Covid-19.
The company’s main goal is to cope with these and other needs whilst preserving the health of its collaborators and of their families in primis, ensuring production continuity, which is essential in ensuring the future of the company and of its employees. In particular, the company has already promptly implemented, for some days now, all the precautionary measures to protect its collaborators even before they were made official by the Ministerial Protocol, released on 14th March 2020. 

Among the safety measures implemented to deal with the emergency, the company has reorganized its work spaces in order to ensure the imposed distance of at least one meter from one worker to another, meeting limitations, smart-working incentivisation, new rules for carriers, distribution of dispensers for hand disinfection, closure of changing rooms and refreshment areas to avoid direct contacts.
Moreover, all employees coming from areas of higher risk or with pre-existing medical conditions were promptly supported by the company to work from home or encouraged to request holiday or leave for the safeguarding of their health and of their colleagues. 

“We are all aware that we are facing a situation that has never been seen in our country’s recent history. The Coronavirus is an invisible enemy that has sneaked among us and that can be defeated by working and standing together towards a common goal. The health of our employees is the number one priority for me and for all management. - said Alfonso Marra the CEO of Klopman – We are confident that, if we strictly comply with what has been defined, we will be able to keep this “invisible enemy” outside our door. Each one of us must play their small but very important part, both, in the company and in private life. Our market has an international audience of operators and customers who are cheering and supporting us to overcome the emergency as soon as possible and in the best possible way”. 
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